



Our Ref:

A58

Contact Officer: Liam Stewart Contact Phone: 02 6243 1275

15 November 2004

Mr Ross Clarke Acting Chief Executive Officer Royal Australian Institute of Architects PO Box 3373 MANUKA ACT 2603

PO Box 1199 Dickson ACT 2602

470 Northbourne Ave Dickson ACT 2602

ph (02) 6243 [1] i fax (02) 6243 1199

www.accc.gov.au

Dear Mr Clarke

Review of authorisation A58 granted to the Royal Australian Institute of Architects

I refer to today's meeting between representatives of the Royal Australian Institute of Architects (the Institute) and the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (the ACCC) regarding the above mentioned review.

In particular, I refer to the Institute's request for an extension of time in which to provide the ACCC with a submission in relation to this matter. As agreed, the ACCC is prepared to grant the Institute an extension until Monday 6 December 2004, to lodge its submission.

The ACCC will advise those interested parties who have also sought a similar extension of the extended deadline for submissions.

A copy of this letter will be placed on the ACCC's Public Register.

If you have any questions in regard to this matter, please contact Liam Stewart on (02) 6243 1275.

Yours sincerely

Scott Gregson

Director

Adjudication Branch

